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We must protect our fresh water. Please help us ban hydraulic fracturing in the Delaware River
Basin. Please do not permit fracking waste to be poured back into our waterways or even onto the
ground, where it will eventually make its way back into the water supply. Research has proven that
fracking is terrible for the environment. The chemicals used in this process are harmful to all living
things. We must stop this practice in our area. Thank you.
 


